
Horn Park School 

 

Alnwick Road, Lee, London, SE12 9BT 

Tel: 020 8857 5003 

Email: hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk 
Website: www.hornpark.compassps.uk 

Head Teacher: 

Deputy Head: 

Zoe Crosland 

Jack Green 

 

 

 

A charitable trust 

 company number: 10360957 

 

Alderwood   -   Cann Hall   -   Deansfield   -   Halstow   -   Horn Park   -   John Ray Junior 

Notley Green   -   Shalford   -   South Rise   -   Willow Dene   -   Wingfield 

 

Chief Executive Officer: John Camp 

Registered address: C/O Willow Dene School, Swingate Lane, Plumstead, London, SE18 2JD 
 

July 2023 
 

Workshops – Autumn 1 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We wanted to inform you before the summer break of the opportunities available for 
parents/carers to come into school in the first part of the autumn term. Please see below a 

list of workshops and parent meetings: 
 

What? When? 

Meet the leaders Thursday 7th September – 9am & 6pm 

Secondary transfer Monday 11th September – 3.20pm 

Meet the teacher Tuesday 12th September – EYFS 9am 

Thursday 14th September – Y1/2/3 - 9am 

Friday 15th September – Y4/5/6 - 9am 

Supporting your child with routines at 
home – part 1 

Wednesday 13th September - 9am 

Anti-Bullying Steering Group Thursday 21st September - 9am 

Phonics and Early Reading (Reception & 
Year 1) 

Tuesday 26th September - 9am 

Developing reading fluency and 
comprehension (Years 2-6) 

Tuesday 3rd October - 9am 

Supporting children with a diagnosis of 
autism 

Thursday 12th October - 9am 
 

PSHE curriculum (including relationship & 
health education) 

Friday 13th October – 2pm 

 

Coffee Mornings 
In addition to our workshops and meetings, our family support worker, Miss 
Bissett, will be running coffee drop-in sessions based on the content from 
Miss Waite’s workshop ‘Supporting your child with routines at home.’ These 
sessions will take place every Tuesday and Friday, between 8.45am and 
9.30am, with the first one taking place on Tuesday 19th September. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email the school office or speak to a 
member of the leadership team. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Zoe Crosland    Jack Green    
Headteacher   Deputy Head    


